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Year  Pupil  Year  Pupil  

First 

Steps  

Georgia & Barry Year 3  Thea & Oliver 

Reception  Tiago & Aaron Year 4  Aaron & Kitty 

Year 1  Sophie & Ayva Year 5  Paddy & Sophie 

Year 2  Connor & Fabian Year 6  Megan & Finley 

 

 

 

 
Year 

 

Pupil 

 

Year Pupil 

Reception Ethan Year 4 Macy 

Year 1 Lydia Year 5 Evan 

Year 2 Natan  Year 6 Ruby 

Year 3 Bella    
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Reception 

 

99.57% Year 4 95.73% 

Year 1 

 

97.41% Year 5 96.58% 

Year 2 

 

97.75% Year 6 95.63% 

Year 3 

 

93% Overall 

school 

attendance 

96.52% 

 

 

News 

 

 

 
 

 

• A reminder that our booking system for breakfast club is 

available on the app.  This should be completed even if your 

child has always attended each day.  Thank you! 

 

Year 6 will be holding their bake sale at 

break on Monday morning, they will have 

lots of tasty treats to buy.  Money 

raised will go towards buying new books 

for our school library. 
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• Individual school photos will take place on Monday. 

 

• The panto ‘A Christmas Carol’ will take place on Tuesday 

afternoon, the cost of this is £5.00.  Please send your money in 

if you like your child to go.  Thank you! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

                                                      
 

 

 

Congratulations to Claudia and her cheer 

squad at Saint Elites for performing for 

Children in Need on Blue Peter.  Fantastic!!! 

From Monday raffle tickets to win our office 

sloth will be available.  20p a ticket or £1.00 

a strip.  We hope he goes to a great home!! 

Well done to Ellis and 

Hollie for gaining enough 

positive pounds to visit our 

shop.  Keep up the good 

work. 
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Year 3 and the office 

have their Christmas 

trees up.  And on 

Monday the elves will be 

delivering our Christmas 

Tree from Rainford’s.  

Good luck to Liliah who is raising money for 

the Tunza centre which is a children’s charity 

and welfare centre.  This will take place on 

Sunday at the centre.  Pop along to show your 

support! 
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Year 6 Geography 

 

This is our geography display showing the links that SJV families 

have with different places around the world. So far, we have 

family connections in Australia, New Zealand, Poland, Slovakia, 

Germany and Ireland. It would be wonderful to add even more and 

celebrate the diversity of our school community. Please send in 

photographs and a little bit of information if you would like to add 

to our display. 

 

 

            
 

 

 


